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. SITUATION OVERVIEW:

THE LOW PRESSURE AREA (LPA) NORTHEAST OF ITBAYAT, BATANES
HAS DEVELOPED INTO A TROPICAL DEPRESSION AND WAS NAMED
“ENTENG”.

o Estimated rainfall amount is from moderate to heavy within the 200 km diameter

Locatlon of Center. | 695 km East Northeast of Itbayat Batanes (23 8 N,

(as of 08:00AM) 127.7° E)
T Ml . Sl S e =
Strength: Mammum sustamed winds of up to 55 kph near the
| center
Movement: | Forecast to move Northeast at 18 kph.

24 Hour(Tomorrow morning):
' 1,090 km Northeast of Itbayat, Batanes (OUTSIDE
Forecast Positions/Outlook:  PAR)
' 48 Hour (Saturday morning):
' 1,250 km Northeast of Itbayat, Batanes (OUTSIDE
PAR)

NO TROPICAL CYCLONE WARNING SIGNAL

e The public and the disaster risk reduction and management council concerned are
advised to take appropriate actions and watch for the next weather bulletin to be
issued at 11:00AM today.
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Email: opcen@ndrrmc.gov.ph Website: www.ndrrme.gov.ph




ACTION/S TAKEN

[ ]

NDRRM Operations Center disseminated Severe Weather Bulletin No. 01 re
Tropical Depression “ENTENG” to all OCD Regional Centers through SMS
and facsimile and uploaded on the NDRRMC website for further dissemination to
their respective local disaster risk reduction and management councils
(LDRRMCs) from the provincial down to the municipal levels

Directed RDRRMCs concerned through the OCD Regional Centers to undertake
precautionary measures in their areas of responsibility (AOR) and subsequently
advised local DRRMCs to initiate pre-emptive evacuation of families in low-lying
and mountainous areas if situation warrants.




